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Recognizing 50 Years of Work at Dartmouth!

Spring BBQ
We look forward to seeing you at next 
week's spring Barbeque. Please mark 
your calendars for May 12 to enjoy great 
food and fun. Prizes will be awarded to 
raffle winners.
1st shift from 11:30 a.m. to 2 p.m. at the 
Cutter Shabazz tent on North Main St.
2nd shift from 6 to 8 p.m. at the Hop's 
faculty lounge
3rd shift from 10 p.m. to 12 a.m. at the 
Hop's faculty lounge

Rescheduled Town Hall Dates

Welcome New Employees!
Please extend a warm welcome to the 
following employees who joined Campus 
Services in April.
•	 Christopher Craig, Dining Svcs
•	 Christopher Ferraro, Dining Svcs
•	 Mitchell French, Custodial Services
•	 Andrew Miraldi, Project Management 
•	 Miles Strang, Custodial Services
•	 Harini Vasantharaj, IT Services
•	 Joshua Walker, Custodial Services
•	 Daniel Woodring, Dining Svcs

We look forward to furthering the Cam-
pus Services Diversity, Equity, and In-
clusion (DEI) initiative at upcoming Town 
Hall meetings. All employees should 
attend one of the following sessions:
May 10 from 5:30 – 6:30 a.m. at the Vi-
sual Arts Center, 104 Loew Auditorium
May 11 from 8 – 9 p.m. at Carpenter 013 
West lecture hall
May 18 from 10 – 11 a.m. at Goldstein 
105 Occom Commons
May 19 from 8:45 – 9:45 a.m. at the Vi-
sual Arts Center, 104 Loew Auditorium
Refreshments will be serviced just prior 
to each meeting. See you there!

Since he was very young, 
FO&M's Johnny Johnson 
has had a presence on cam-
pus. While his father worked 
in facilities from 1958 to 
1976, Johnny’s mother 
brought him to campus be-
fore school to play while she 
did laundry for some of the 
professors. In 1971 John-
ny began his own career, following in his father’s 
footsteps in the paint shop. He worked there full-time 
until July 1989 during which time he saw several 
of Dartmouth’s firsts – the first women accepted as 
students in 1972 and initial construction of the Hood 
Museum of Art which opened in 1985. It was excit-
ing, Johnny said, to see the Hood renovated in 2019. 
Between 1989 and 1992, Johnny continued to paint 
part-time at Dartmouth, returning during summer 
months and over holiday breaks, and in 1992, he 
returned to the regular, full-time position in which 
he continues to work today. In 1995, Johnny started 
producing Dartmouth signs which, he says, have 
changed greatly with the adage of technology. 
While he took several courses to learn ADA lettering 
and working with vinyl, Johnny learned how to use 
computers on his own. He’s enjoyed the challenge 
of that and has made thousands of signs, each a 
bit different from the others. He knows Dartmouth’s 
buildings well, having walked in the hallways, attics, 
basements, and tunnels of every College building 
except the Moosilauke Ravine Lodge. He laughed 
while saying, “I’ve already been in all 282 rooms of 
the new Energy & Computer Science Institute, and 
that just opened in March.”
One of Johnny’s favorite campus locations is Tuck, 
and one of his biggest fans is Tuck’s Events and Fa-
cilities Director Shelley Wirasnik. She wrote, “Johnny 
Johnson is a megastar, he is the sign master of all 
times! I have worked very closely with Johnny for 
many years and have always enjoyed my interac-
tions with him, he is very kind and personable. John-
ny is my first go-to for anything signage, we have 
developed wayfinding signage, emergency signage, 
name signage, art signage, and just about every 
other kind of signage you could think of for Tuck! 
He knows the importance of customer service, and 
shows that he cares! I really appreciate his expertise 
and am grateful for all the time he has dedicated to 
Tuck! Thank you, Johnny!”

Check out the 50th 
annual PowWow on 
the Green Saturday. 
It's quite a show!


